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FICCI National Committee on 
Logistics held its 1st Meeting

Members of the Federation of In-
dian Chambers of Commerce & 
Industry (FICCI) participated in 

the first meeting of FICCI National Com-
mittee on Logistics on August 27, 2019, at 
FICCI Federation House in New Delhi.

At the meeting, the members deliber-
ated on how the committee should work 
to achieve the best results along with 
seeking inputs internally for drawing the 
‘work plan’ of the committee, and 
addressing skills and driver shortage and 
significant challenges the Indian logistics 
industry is currently grappling with.

The Federation of Freight Forward-
ers’ Associations in India (FFFAI) 
held its 12th Executive Committee 

Meeting on August 23, 2019, at The Ashok 
Hotel, New Delhi, which was attended by 
all office bearers and a majority of EC 
members of the federation. On the occa-
sion, FFFAI invited special guests John 
Joseph, Member (Tax Policy), Additional 
Charge-Member (IT, Legal & CV) Central 
Board of Indirect Taxes and Customs 
(CBIC) and L Satya Srinivasa, Joint Secre-
tary (Customs), Government of India, to 

address and interact on current opera-
tional issues pertaining to Customs and 
fast clearance of cargo across the country.

At the meeting, the EC of FFFAI fo-
cussed on the ground situation and their 
role to resolve the issues in tandem with 
the government. The meeting also dis-
cussed on the forthcoming Annual Gen-
eral Meeting (AGM) scheduled to take 
place on September 27 and 28 in Chennai, 
where the new committee of FFFAI will 
be elected for the period of 2019-20 and 
2020-21.

Member CBIC and JS Customs 
address FFFAI 12th EC Meeting


